
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

 
 
 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

 
 
 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 

All Saints Catholic Church 



The Week Ahead 
Saturday 5/19, Easter Weekday 
9:30 am—11:30 am Men’s CRHP 
3:30 pm Prayer Shawl 
3:30 pm  Confession 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass + John Witkoski 
Catholic Charities 
FOOD DRIVE/ Scouts BBQ 
Parish Festival Ticket Sales 
Sunday 5/20, PENTECOST SUNDAY 
8:00 am Mass +  Edna Gfell 
9:30 am  Faith Study 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
12:00 pm ASWO End of year luncheon 
Catholic Charities 
12:30 pm  Renewal of Vows - 
  Vincent and Christine Pinti 
FOOD DRIVE/Parish Festival Ticket Sales 
6:30 pm Confirmation II 
Monday 5/21, Weekday 
6:00 pm Girl Scouts 
6:30 pm Parish Pastoral Council 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:00 pm  Women’s CRHP 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 5/22, Weekday  
Wednesday 5/23, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass +  Maurice Gagne 
3:30 pm Girl Scouts 
Thursday 5/24, Weekday 
9:30 am  Mass + Logan Varvel 
3:30 pm Choir Practice 
6:30 pm Cub Scouts 
6:30 pm HS Discipleship Group 
Friday 5/25, Weekday 
9:30  am Mass + Rita Deininger 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
7:00 pm Movie Night 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
June 2-3          Friends of the Oratory/ Building  
          Fund - physical collections 
June 9-10         Holy Ground Fund - physical  
          collection/Seminary Collection 
June 16-17         All Saints Charities - physical  
          collection 

 
The Week Ahead 

Saturday 5/26, St. Philip Neri, Priest 
3:30 pm  Confession 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass + Pro Populo 
All Saints Charities - physical collection 
Daughters of St. Paul 
Festival Ticket Sales 
Sunday 5/27, THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
8:00 am Mass + Billy W. Redding 
9:30 am  Faith Study 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass - For the names on the Ranger  
  Rosary Prayer Tree 
All Saints Charities - physical collection 
Daughters of St. Paul 
Festival Ticket Sales 
12:00 pm  Student CORE team meeting 
1:00 pm Bernabe Baptism 

80% OF STUDENTS STOP PRACTICING THEIR FAITH 
AT SOME POINT DURING COLLEGE 

 

We cannot sit idly by and do nothing.  We must help build 
these personal bridges of faith with our young adults.  
Catholic Campus Ministry is our opportunity to combat this 
disturbing national statistic.  We have strong programs at 
21 colleges and universities in the Diocese of Charleston.  
Wonderful programs are available at many other  
institutions out of state.  We must help students to find  
their way to Catholic resources on college campuses.   
It is an urgent priority.   

How can you help? 
 

During the month of May, please encourage all 2018  
high school graduates you encounter to provide  
secure contact information via  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HVBV58R.  This  
information will be provided ONLY to The Newman  
Connection.  They will ensure that Campus Ministry  
leadership reaches out to these students upon arrival.   
A warm welcome and personal invitation will be extended, 
easing the transition to college.  Studies show that young 
adults respond favorably to this type of outreach.  Last  
year alone, we connected 1,200 students to Campus  
Ministry programs. Please keep our graduates in your 
prayers as they embark on this exciting new journey. 
 
Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone 
Bishop of Charleston 



 OPEN WEEKDENDS  
              June 23-24  July 28-29 
 August 25-26  September 15-16
 October 27-28 December 22-23  

FIRST VBS FOR 3 YEAR OLDS 
JUNE 19, 20, 21 
9 AM TO NOON 

 

Contact Joanne Kazista  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Oratory Choir Boy  
T-shirts for Sale 

We have a limited  
number of these  
available in XL, L and  
M for $25.00 each. 
They will be on display in the PLC the weekend of 
May 19th and 20th.  Please see the office staff  if 
you are interested in purchasing a shirt. Five  
dollars from the purchase will go to the Youth 
Ministry or Building Fund. 

It's time to register for the  
All Saints Vacation Bible 
School scheduled on July 23-27  
for children ages 4-completed 
4th grade! Check out the table in the PLC for 
registration forms and donation requests. 
Contact Julie Hall at  
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com or  
803-831-9095 with questions.  

 

On Friday, May 25th we will be having  
Movie Night in the  

Parish Life Center from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm  
for all children in the Parish.  

Please bring a pillow and blanket. 
The feature is “Ferdinand”! 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Joanne Kazista for more  
information about Faith Formation at  

803-367-3299 or  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

How is your relationship with Christ? 

Here’s an opportunity for you to grow in 
Christ while creating and deepening   
friendships within our parish. 

Come join us for a Christ Renews His    
Parish (CRHP) weekend retreat at the   
Rock Hill Oratory. 

WOMENS’ - August 25-26 

MENS’ - September 15-16 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 

 
 
 
 
Welcome new parishioners!  There will be a   
welcome reception after all Masses the weekend 
of June 2nd and 3rd to greet our new  
parishioners.  Representatives from our many 
ministries are encouraged to come.  We are a 
busy, growing community.  Let’s take time to 
make our new members feel at home.   
“...For I was a stranger and you welcomed me…” 

(Matthew 25:35) 

Congratulations to Owen 
and Mason Branch on their 
acceptance to the  
Diocesan Youth  
Evangelization Team! The 
team is made up of around 
30 students from across 
the state who come  
together with the goal of 
sharing God’s love with 
the youth in our state. 
They do this through  
offering retreats and  
conferences to Jr. High 
and High school students. 
The team meets once a 
month to pray and plan for 
these retreats. Please 
keep Owen, Mason, and 
their new teammates in 
your prayers! 



All Saints’ Parish Committees  
 

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan.…….704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Chad Beaulieu…...……..…860-869-7622 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully…………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel.....831-8247 
Children’s Choir, Darrin Patterson..…..803-327-1333 
Cub Scouts, Nick Schifferle….…….…...803-242-5927 
Dining Out Group, Mary Long…….….803-746-5881 

 Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist,             
Deacon Andy………………….………...609-439-6134  
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Greeters, Margaret McBeth…………….…..831-1381 
Historian, Pat Train ............................... 980-498-2314 
Homebound Ministry, Deacon Andy..609-439-6134 
Kitchen Keepers, Rich and Sue Kruger…..………....
…………………………………………….847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ....... 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Music Coordinator, Kathy Lichter…....803-684-1492 
Newcomers Ministry, Mary Long……….. 746-5881 
Parenting Support Group ………….....803-493-4174 
Parish Pastoral Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman……...
 ............................................................ ……….831-9095 
Parish Liaison, Mary Cussen….…..…..803-675-8258 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ....................... 831-8549 
Prayer Shawl Ministry, Kathy Rapp……... 684-7852 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa....704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristans, Margaret McBeth ...................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista ............. 831-2033 
Secular Franciscan Order (SFO), Len Diaddario.…..
………………..…………………………704-497-4658 
Teams of Our Lady, Chuck & Julia Hagen.………... 
 ................................................................. .704-293-6619 
Ushers, Margaret McBeth……………...…..831-1381 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Organization, Jeannette Altenburg……....
….……………………………………….803-746-5464 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- Filled with the Holy Spirit, the  
apostles begin to speak in tongues (Acts 2:1-11). 
Psalm -- Lord, send out your Spirit, and renew the face 
of the earth (Psalm 104). 
Second Reading -- There are different kinds of  
spiritual gifts but the same Spirit  
(1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13). 
Gospel -- As the Father has sent me, so I 
send you. Receive the Holy Spirit  
(John 20:19-23).  

Collection for the 5/13/2018 Weekend 

Offertory....…...…...........................…....….$10,226.75 
Friends of the Oratory.….....…………….…....$310.00 
Building Fund........…...…….…...........…..…..$374.63 
Families in need....…….…...….….…..……..…$68.00  
Catholic Communication...…………………….$20.00 
Ascension.......……………………….….…….$336.00 
Catholic Miscellany…..………...…………….$308.00 
Holy Communion……………….……………$868.00 
Holy Ground………………………….…………$1.00 
Dominican Monastery of St. Jude…………..….$85.00 
Votives..….………….…………………………$68.00 

 
Adults: 840   Children: 131  

Total Attendance:  971 

The flowers on the altar this weekend  
were donated in memory of 

Phyllis J. Phillips 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

     Everyday people come to Catholic Charities 
for help.  Our donations allow more assistance 
to people in difficult situations.  
     Please join me in being generous to so many 
who come to us in need—and there are so many 
more coming to Catholic Charities today.   
Together, we can provide help and create hope 
by turning our donation into an effective means 
of living our faith.   
     Catholic Charities provides many programs 
and services to God’s family throughout our 
state.  Your generosity will make a great  
difference in the lives of so many people who 
look to the Church for assistance.  I rely heavily 
on Catholic Charities to help me fulfill Christ’s 
mandate to serve those most in need, and I ask 
you to join me in supporting Catholic Charities’ 
loving service. 
 
In the Lord’s Peace, 
Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone 
Bishop of the Diocese of Charleston 



Amanda Marie Sippel will marry  
Jacob Barrett Brumble on  
Saturday, May 18, 2019 at 1:00 pm  
at All Saints Parish.  The couple are  
members of All Saints Parish.  Father 
Agustin Guzman, C. O. is preparing the cou-

         Food for Families 

 

The All Saints council of the Knights of Columbus is 
sponsoring a food drive as part of their Food for    
Families Program.  This month the Clover Area      
Assistance Center (CAAC) is in need of: peanut     
utter, tuna fish, cereal, soup, rice, rice mixes, pasta, 
canned vegetables, and canned meats.   Any other    
non-perishable items will be appreciated and used.  
These will be distributed to needy families in our 
community.  Collection boxes will be present in the 
rear of the church before the Masses this weekend. 
Your generous donations for April resulted in 317# of 
food collected.  Please give what you can! 

Stewardship Bulletin Reflection:                 
May 20, 2018 — Pentecost Sunday  

 

 

 
 
 

ACTS 2: 1-11; PS 104: 1, 24, 29-31, 34; 1 COR 
12: 3B-7, 12-13; JN 20: 19-23 

Today is Pentecost Sunday, the 50th day after 
Easter (counting both Easter Sunday and today). 
Pentecost is often called “the birthday of the 
Church.” As we hear in Holy Scripture, today is the 
day that the Holy Spirit descended upon Jesus’  
followers, and with that Jesus’ mission on earth was 
completed.   
Jesus calls His followers and literally all of us to be 
missionaries. The Latin root word for “missionary” is 
derived from the original Greek word apostolos, 
which meant “one sent forth.” Obviously, we get the 
word “apostle” from that as well. It is further defined 
as one who attempts to persuade or convert. It  
involves the “apostle” or “disciple” working outside  
of the community. 
When Jesus spoke these words, “As the Father has 
sent me, so I send you.” That includes each and 
every one of us. We, too, are sent. Many times we 
have reiterated that being sent means that we live 
out our Catholic faith in everything we do. That is the 
best way to evangelize, to let those around us know 
what it means to be a Christian and a follower of 
Christ and His disciple. 
The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 
made the following statement about what it means to 
evangelize: “Here, there are two elements of  
evangelization at work: 1. Witness, which is the  
simple living out of the faith; 2. Sharing, which is  
spreading the Good News of Jesus.” Do we follow 
the admonitions given us by the Lord? Are we  
examples of what it means to be a Catholic and 
Christian? Do we truly share the Good News? 

 
It was such a blessing to be able to spend Palm  
Sunday with your parish.  It was a wonderful way for 
me to begin Holy Week. 
 
Many thanks to you and your parishioners for hosting 
me on behalf of the work we are doing in Fiji.   
Because of your generosity, we will be able to  
continue to work on the church in Nawi.  The 
$1,752.25 will certainly be a great help to these  
people who are in dire need of a place of worship.  
Your generosity will make a world of difference to the 
community; you will be included in their prayers.  
 
Thank you for recognizing that we are all called to 
missionary work. 
 
In the spirit of mission, 
Helena Moniz 
Associate Director 

Do you want to help make this summer's  
Vacation Bible School the best week of our 
Parish children's summer? Then help us out by 
picking up a donation request fish at the VBS  
display in the PLC, and return the item(s) by  
June 1st. Vacation Bible School is July 23-27 for 
children ages 4-completed 4th grade!  
Registration forms are in the PLC. Contact Julie Hall 
at allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com or  
803-831-9095 with questions.  
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